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PUBLIC NOTICE

Issued in public interest

It has come to the notice of the National Institute of Fashion Technology (NIFT)
that a fraudulent website with the domain name nift.info has been created
seeking personal information of candidates, using the NIFT name and logo and
deceiving the general public by giving the impression that the website has been
created by NIFT.

NIFT hereby clarifies that the official website of NIFT is nift.ac.in, and the
use of its name and logo by another site, nift.info is unauthorised and

unacceptable to NIFT and is misleading to public at large.

Candidates who provide their information on the website nift.info may do
so with the explicit knowledge that it is NOT the website owned and
operated by NIFT. While NIFT is in the process of initiating legal
proceedings against the fake website, in no event will NIFT be liable for any
loss or damage, including without limitation, indirect or consequential loss or
damage, or any loss or damage whatsoever arising from loss of data or profits
arising out of, or in connection with, the use of the fake website or any other
website, similarly named or similar in appearance.

Therefore, any person(s) having any claim with respect to the above-referred

website in any form will be at their own risk and responsibility.




